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Special group discount!!!

As we celebrate Labor Day, we take a moment to honor the hard work and dedication of all
American workers who contribute to our society. We hope this weekend provides you with the
well-deserved rest you need. In just a few weeks, we have an incredible opportunity for
growth and learning at the NTSGNA Conference, and now is the perfect time to secure your
spot! Take advantage of our generous group discount—if your facility registers 5 or more
participants, you can enjoy significant savings and access the member's rate. Simply reach
out to Carmelita Bernarte or Angelita Hamill to coordinate your group registration. Remember,
if you are registering by yourself you must be a member to avail the exclusive membership
price. We are thrilled at the prospect of seeing you at the conference, where invaluable
knowledge and connections await you!

Carmelita Bernarte - 972-249-8060/csbernarte@gmail.com
Angelita Hamill - 847-217-9997/boonai@sbcglobal.net

Visit our website

http://ntsgna.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=e9a2d339-56bf-4297-a2f0-7b844f3028a7


Upcoming Educational Event



Member Benefits ​





Click to Join

http://sgna.org


Ready to be certified ….CGRN

Scholarships are now open for both Nurses and Associates! Apply for a
scholarship on our website today. Additionally, nurses preparing for certification
can borrow the Core Curriculum and GI Nursing Review Manual. Unit leaders can
access the GI/Endoscopy Employee Development Resource and GI Procedure
Manual. For more information, contact Angelita Hamill at 847-217-9997.

Volunteer With Us



We regret to inform you that FMSC Richardson is temporarily closed due to the impact of the
storm last May. At this time, volunteer sessions are temporarily on hold until further notice.
Your understanding and support during this challenging period are greatly appreciated. Rest
assured, we will keep you informed and reach out with volunteer opportunities as soon as
FMSC resumes its operations. Thank you for being a valued part of our community.

Visit our website

Send Us A Message

Keep in Touch!
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